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December 11, 2020 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

It is unfortunate that we cannot have our popular December Christmas meeting this year.  

Since we are still in Tier 2 here in Honolulu, the meeting is cancelled. I know many 

members are disappointed because we always have great Hawaiian food and giveaways.  

 

This year, we will be sending out Christmas cards to everyone and enclosed in the 

envelopes will be a voucher for a drive-by gift card. On December 19th, we will be 

handing out gift cards at our various union halls on each Island (instructions will be 

included in the letter). So drive-by, bring your filled-out voucher, and receive a gift card 

from us. Gift cards will be from locally owned companies to help them during the 

pandemic. When you turn in the vouchers to us, we will also use them for the year-end 

giveaways that we will draw in February 2021 and give out in March 2021. 

 

Please note that the post office may not deliver your Christmas cards by the 19th, and we 

understand, and want to extend the date for those that get it after the 19th. If you receive 

your card after the 19th, call your Union office on your respective islands and schedule to 

come down, with your voucher, to pick up a gift card. Deadline to do this is by December 

28, 2020. If you have any questions, please call us. 

 

We are still hoping that Hawaii gets this pandemic under control so we can start visiting 

and having meetings again. Each Island is facing their own challenges and have different 

rules which make it hard to travel back and forth.  

 

If you have stopped by the union hall recently, you have seen construction that began on 

our new Pension building. Please be careful as this is now being treated as a construction 

site and no one should be walking on it. Visitor parking is under the building where the 

entrance is on Hau Street, with the new rock driveway. Larger vehicles that are greater 

than 6’5” should park in the open parking area where the entrance is on Kalani Street 

with the new rock driveway. See signs posted on construction barriers. 

 

I want to wish everyone a safe and healthy Holiday Season!  Don’t forget to bring by 

your vouchers to say hi from the 19th to 28th. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

Damien T.K. Kim 

Business Manager/Financial Secretary 


